

Beeston Primary School

Town Street, Leeds, LS11 8PN "Engage, Enjoy, Enrich, Excel"



23rd September 2025

Dear Parent/Carer,

We know that being a parent can be both rewarding and challenging. If you're feeling overwhelmed or simply need someone to talk to, you're not alone, and we're here to help.

Starting Friday 26th September 2025, Mrs. Whitaker will be holding Parent Surgery sessions every Friday from 9:00am to 11:30am. These sessions offer a safe, confidential space to talk about any concerns you may have, whether it's your child's emotional wellbeing, behaviour at home, or school-related issues.

Mrs. Whitaker will listen without judgement and help you explore positive steps forward. If we can't help directly, we'll do our best to connect you with someone who can.

To book an appointment, please contact Mrs Whitaker in school on 0113 2716789 (Option 2) or email IR@beestonprimary.org.

We're here to support you.

Best wishes

Marcello

Mrs. S Knowles
Pastoral Leader / Designated Safeguarding Lead

Headteacher: Mr. N. Edensor Tel. No: 0113 2716978 Email: mainoffice@beestonprimary.org www.beestonprimaryschool.co.uk